
Mr. Hakim to discuss with Jan Kubis reliefممثل الامين العام للامم المتحدة
provision to the displaced families and post-Daesh phase

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, head of the Iraqi National Alliance, in his office in Baghdad received

representative of the Secretary General of the United Nations in Iraq Mr. Jan Kubis. Wednesday

28/09/2016
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Both sides discussed facts of humanitarian situation resulted by Daesh and the role of the UN

in relief the displaced families, his eminence urged to multiply the efforts to relief

displaced people of Mosul and set up preparations to provide assistance in multiple axis,

because it is not possible to anticipate the escape routes that the displaced people would take

to flee from Daesh assaults. His eminence emphasized that the post-Mosul stage requires UN to

continue its role to upkeep the civil peace and historic reconciliation, reiterating emphasis

on the necessities of post- Mosul liberation; the security strategy, a comprehensive political

project, the achievement of civil and social peace, the reconstruction of cities and provision

of services.


